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I	support	a	fairer	price	for	those	who	provide	electricity	to	the	grid	via	solar.	The	
feed	in		tariff	needs	to	represent	the	contribution	made	by	this	form	of	energy	
production	and	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	energy	prices	provided	by	
energy	retailers.	Moreover,	this	price	for	solar	energy	should	be	regulated	and	a	
minimum	price	set	so	that	energy	retailers	dont	profit	from	the	energy	provided	
by	their	consumers.		Currently	this	energy	system	is	quite	simply	economically	
unfair	and	morally	wrong	and	needs	to	change.	
	
Michael	Strappazzon		
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